From: John Mangahas [mailto:mangahas@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 9:39 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: March 2018 Post Travel Follow Up

Hi Steve-

I am writing to confirm that I completed travel to Atlanta, Georgia for the National Afterschool Association Conference from March 18th to March 21st. I traveled as part of my role as the School-Aged Specialist in the Children’s Services and Family Engagement Department of Chicago Public Library to learn from and network with other professionals from around the country who work to provide afterschool opportunities for youth. My airfare, hotel expenses and registration were paid by the Chicago Public Library Foundation while I covered the local travel and food expenses.

Thank you.

John Mangahas | School-Aged Specialist 

Chicago Public Library
